
Mount Joy Borough Authority is continuing its annual fire hydrant flushing program in the northeastern portion of the service area.  Flushing will occur periodically throughout the spring, summer, 
and fall months from 8 AM - 3 PM.  During this time, some customers may experience a brief change in the water clarity or pressure. If you experience a change in water clarity, please run a 
faucet for a few minutes and the clarity will return to normal.  Any pressure changes should return to normal outside of flushing hours noted above.  Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please call our office at 717-653-5938, M-F, 7 AM - 4 PM.
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